DEER LODGE DIS?OSAL DISTRICT
Meeting Minutes

October 2, 2018

Members Present:  Ron Mjelde, Charles Brand, Dan Sager, David Byers, Tom Curran, Rob Kersch,
Jack Eldredge

Members Absent:  Dean DeSilva

Others Present: Rod Berry and County Attorney Lewis Smith

Next meeting: Tuesday, December 4 @ 5:00 pm in the Courthouse Conference Room

Meeting Agenda
Call to Order: By Chairman Ron Mijelde.

Adopt Minutes: Ron Mjelde made a motion to approve the minutes from the September 2018 Regular
Meeting. Tom Curran seconded the motion and all voted in favor. Motion passed.

4y h
Landfill Manager’s Report & Equipment Report: Rod said the new-:b“ufgfg-on the Dozer was working
good. Metal piece on the Compactor wore out again. Prison MPM looked at it and said they could haul
it to the prison to repair it. DEG inspected the landfill and said if passed, Rod passed out the report for
all to review. Rod aiso reported that Barry Damschen said everything looked good as to how he wanted
to see it.

Confinuing Business:
Concrete: A Bill was received from Jim's Skidsteer Services for the cutting of cement for a

doorway,

Nyquist Land: County Aftorney Lewis Smith reported we had numerous studies that still have to
be done for DEQ. Need the survey from Will Danforth which has been a problem getting. Lewis
said he will give him to the end of this week. if he does not receive it, he'll have Ries & Associates,
P.C. do the survey.

Fence: A proper fence is needed to stop the debris. Charlie reported that we could get guard rail
from the Garrison construction from the replacement rail. There was a question as fo how it would
be fenced in.

Snow Plow: Tom reported that the State Surplus Auction had a snow plow but that it was a large
highway plow. He'll keep locking for one.

PRDD-Tires: Rod is keeping track of the PRDD containers coming into the landfill for billing. Ron
Mjelde asked about the tires and the amount per tire at $3.00 and $50 to $60 per container. Non-
local is $7/yard. Lewis indicated that an Interlocal agreement might be needed for the tires.

New Business: Rod will give Donita the numbers for containers delivered from PRDD for billing.
Proposed burn was posted in the Silver State Post, bum permit done and waiting for affidavit of
approval. Ron reported that the Postal Service will receive a letter notifying them of dumpster removal
due to non-payment of DLDD billing.

Regufar Meeting October 2, 2018



Financial Review: Jen reviewed July and August Reports.

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 pm.
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Donita Anderson, Administrative Assistant
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